Parking Lot Safety

REMINDER: Please DO NOT drive through parking spots to get
Shining Stars will be to the front of the parking lot. There are many
CLOSED on blind spots. DO NOT drive faster than
Smph in our lot.
September 2nd & P o
5+h Thank you for your cooperation in this 1mportant
) ' P - safety matter.
Friday 9/2/2022 ﬂ
Monday 9/5/2022 Attendance:
Please remember to call the
REMINDER: center @
We are a peanut and NUT FREE center. 315-682-3257
Please refrain from sending in any foods in if your child will be out for any
with your child that may contain any kind of - _reason,
nut products. All food brought in MUST be ’ Orif they will be here later than
store bought with the ingredient list = 10am
attached = Thank yout
e\
Please remember to bring your childs mmunization forms to the office. ) "'i?"Z«\

Please remember if your child is not feeling well, and has a fever of 100.0
or higher they must remain at home fever free, symptom free for 24 hours
without aid of medication. A doctor's note may be required.

It is extremely important that we all work together to help everyone stay
as healthy as possible.



